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As we move closer to our September 22 Homecoming Celebration, we would like to have congregation 
involvement in several ways.  
 
If you have a picture of a loved one that has passed on before, please either email or bring us a copy to 
use in a memorial display. If you bring the original, please write your name on the back so it can be 
returned properly. 
 
Please write 1-2 paragraphs of your memories growing up or attending Lee’s Chapel. If you remember 
back as far as the Hut or especially have pictures of the Hut, we’d love to have paragraphs & photos. 
 
If you plan to attend, please let us know so adequate seating may be provided. Please spread the word 
to all your family members and ask that they RSVP to the email addresses below. 
 
RSVPs and paragraphs are requested by August 20th. 
 
Thank you all and we hope you’re excited over our huge celebration! 
 
 
Please either give to Kathy DuBree or Karen Martin or email to: dubree113091@gmail.com, 
kakasurfcity@gmail.com or ContactUs@leeschapelumc.org 
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